

BRICK SIDEWALK PROJECT

The Coventry Scholarship Foundation Dollars for Scholars, Inc. is sponsoring a fundraiser: THE PATH TO HIGHER EDUCATION. We are selling engraved bricks to be placed in the sidewalk at the auditorium entrance to Coventry High School. For \$50 you can commemorate your connection to Coventry and the High School, honor a loved one, or recognize your child's graduation day by purchasing an engraved brick. Bricks are also available to businesses at a cost of \$100. The proceeds from this project will go to providing scholarships to graduating Coventry Seniors. (Students must reside in Coventry but may attend other high schools) Bricks ordered by May 1st will be installed before graduation.

Each brick can be engraved with up to three (3) lines. Each line can have a maximum of fifteen (15) characters. Letters, numbers, punctuation marks, and spaces all count as characters. Please take the time to support a good project in a way that will provide a permanent and personal remembrance.

ORDER FORM

For additional brick orders please feel free to duplicate this form. If you would like more information, please contact

Jaime Thompson at thompsonjaime04@gmail.com.

E-MAIL

Enclose check for brick(s) and mail to:

Coventry Scholarship Foundation Dollars for Scholars, Inc. P.O. Box 3
78 Ripley Hill Road

